
  
  

  

1 August 2018  

 
Adaptation Fund Board  

  

Request for approval of Direct Project Services, UNEP (Paraguay)  

  

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for approval of 
Direct Project Services submitted by the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) for the 
project “Ecosystem-based approaches to reduce the vulnerability of food security to the impacts 
of climate change in the Chaco region of Paraguay” contained in document AFB/B.31-32/8, the 
Adaptation Fund Board decided to approve, on an exceptional basis, the provision by UNEP of 
Direct Project Services up to the amount of US$ 99,130. 
  

 

               Decision B.31-32/22  

   


